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$1,000,000 Powerball Ticket Sold in Kansas Remains Unclaimed  
 

TOPEKA, KAN. – The Kansas Lottery is urging all Kansans to double check their 

Powerball tickets from the December 29, 2018 drawing.  

 

One ticket sold in south central Kansas matched the first five numbers in the drawing, but 

not the Powerball. The winning ticket is worth $1,000,000!  

 

The winning numbers in the December 29 Powerball drawing were 12-42-51-53-62 with 

a Powerball of 25.  

 

The winner has 365 days from the date of the draw to claim their prize. The winner can 

claim their prize at the Kansas Lottery headquarters located at 128 N. Kansas Avenue, 

Topeka, KS.  

 

Players are invited to submit all their winning and non-winning tickets in the Kansas 

Lottery PlayOn
®
 Players Loyalty program to earn points for drawing entries and a chance 

to win cash and other prizes!   

 
PlayOn® is a registered trademark of Pollard Banknote Limited used under license. 
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